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CAUTION:External email.

Thank you for your continued work on recommendations to Legislature regarding COLA for TRS Plan 1 retirees. I
hope you will see fit increasing the monthly cap to at least $125.00. It also seems that it is time to settle on a
permanent COLA. I know that this has been studied for some time. As my group of retirees continues to age and
expire, More stability in our retirement income is critical. Thank you.

Sent from my iPad
Nancy L. Johnson
7910 West Byers Ave. #201
Lakewood, CO 80226
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